
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ski / Snowboard Club:  

Ski club is once again being offered at BSS!  Come out and have a blast, new and seasoned 

skiers / snowboarders welcome.  More information to come… 

Where:  Mt. Seymour 

When?  Feb 21, 28, and Mar. 7, 14  

 

          BROOKSWOOD PAC FALL 2018  

WELCOME NEWSLETTER 

                    

  THE BREAKFAST 

CLUB 

STARTS Every Morning @ 7:45 

Come one, Come all!  

Many thanks to Line T. and her 

dedicated volunteers for the time 

and effort spent on the Breakfast 

Club. This isn’t just a place students 

come for a bite to eat, it’s a 

welcoming social environment open 

every day to all students!  

Volunteers and donations are 

needed!  Please email Line @ 

linet66@telus.net 

LOOKING AHEAD:  

Sept 26:  Dry Grad Meeting – Stay 

Tuned for more information. 

Sept 23:  2nd Annual Brookswood 

Secondary Car Show  9am – 3pm at 

the main field 

Sept 27:  Meet the Teacher BBQ 

 

 

  

Since last year was such a huge success we are 

pleased to be offering the Ski club again at BSS!!  

Come out and have a blast, new & seasoned skiers / 

snowboarders are welcome.   

When? Feb 16,23 March 2,9 

Where: Mt Seymour 

First student meeting will Be Oct 20th @ lunch in the 

Theatre. Forms will be handed out at this meeting.  

Ski & Snowboard Swap/ Parent meeting:  Nov Stay 

tuned 
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PAC MEETING SCHEDULE 

Meetings are typically held on the 2nd Thursday of the 

month. Our first meeting for the 2017-18 school year is 

planned for September 13, 2018.  6:45pm social time, 

7pm meeting start time. All parents/guardians are 

welcome – meetings are a great way to get involved or 

stay informed! Meeting schedules will be updated on 

Facebook and the school website. Meetings take place 

in the Breakfast Room # 126 

Monthly meeting dates: 

September 13    January 10  April 11 

October 11      February 14 May (AGM) 9 

November 8      March 14             June 13 

PAC EXECUTIVE 2018-19 

We are pleased to welcome your PAC members and 

invite volunteers for the vacant positions: 

President: Toni M. 

Past Co President: Trishia C. 

Vice President: Denise M. 

Secretary: Kayla F. 

Treasurer: Mike P.  

DPAC Rep: Dianna D. 

Members at Large: Julie-Anne J., Elisia O. 

Breakfast Club: Line T. 

Non-Executive positions: 

Fruit & Veggie Coordinator:  Mary 

Ski Club Coordinator: Toni M. 

 

If you would like to find out more about what the PAC 

does, or would like to find a small way to help, be sure 

to attend PAC meetings.  

 

We look forward to another successful year!! 

 

 

 

 

         

LOOKING BACK AT 2017-2018 

SUCCESSES 

Pac fundraising efforts and your contributions helped 

us enrich the student experience in so many ways: 

here are a few highlights from Last year 

• BSS Clubs, including, but limited to: 

o Hiking Club 

o Film Club 

o Ski Club 

o Magic Club 

o Golf Club 

o  

• Numerous speakers 

• Honour roll lunches 

• Athletic jerseys 

• Athletic awards celebration 

• Musical royalties for the school musical 

• Field trips 

• Swing night 

• Scholarships 

• Operation Track Shoes 

• Fun Run 

• Hike the Chief 

Please consider checking the PAC donation box on 

the Fees Form in September. Your generosity helps us 

with the many great activities and programs that we 

help support around the school for the kids. 

Email:  brookswoodpac@gmail.com 

Facebook:  facebook.com/brookswoodPAC 

 Like us on Facebook! 
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